
Educating America To Death
There are few methods of literally wiping out a nation more
effective, than indoctrinating the people to the point of
being useful idiots.  Unfortunately, many idiots grow up and
are  elected  to  political  office.  Or  even  worse,  dingbat
educators and professors con young Americans into undermining
their own nation. One of the hallmarks of this exceptional
nation is the heavy emphasis on the importance of “We the
People”  Our  first  president  stated,  “The  power  under  the
Constitution will always be in the people.  It is entrusted
for  certain  defined  purposes,  and  for  a  certain  limited
period, to representatives of their own choosing; and whenever
it is executed contrary to their interest, or not agreeable to
their wishes, their servants can, and undoubtedly will be
recalled.”

Washington’s  words  are  astounding  when  you  consider  their
historical  significance.  Before  establishing  the  United
States,  no  nation  other  than  possibly  antient  Israel
recognized the importance of the people being involved in the
governing of the society. After the children of Israel were
led by Moses out of Egypt, the responsibility of governing
overwhelmed him.  Thankfully his father in law Jethro came to
the rescue.  He told Moses to find men of good moral character
and appoint them to various levels of responsibility, if they
choose to accept.  Many were asked to oversee disputes between
individuals and to facilitate the solving of their issues.  As
a result, Moses was free to focus on the big picture vision
for the nation in obedience to God almighty.

Our republic was founded on the precept that the people are
the straw that stirs the drink.  It meant that the government
was to reflect the values of the people, not the other way
around. The founders recognized that for the people to remain
in  a  position  of  importance,  they  must  maintain  their
authority from one generation to the next. That authority
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would be maintained, so long as the people passed down those
principles of authority, from one generation to the next. The
founders and for many generations, most Americans understood
that for America to grow, be prosperous and great the people
had to be of high moral character.  They were undoubtedly
correct.

People of a more sinister persuasion also realized that if the
American people were to become lax in the pursuit of morality,
then  other  important  factors  of  the  republic  would  be
neglected.   For  decades  most  government  school  educators
hardly ever properly teach the Bill of Rights, Constitution or
Federalist papers.  That ongoing triple omission of proper
instruction was designed to produce generations of ignorant
Americans.  Unfortunately, the incurably ignorant masses are
easily led down a primrose lane of being a part of destroying
the republic voluntarily, with joy and vigor.

We all know that what is taught to one generation dictates the
direction  the  nation  takes  in  the  next.   The  dangerous
influence of leftist radicals today is a direct result of
leftists being foolishly allowed to infiltrate the government
school system.  Have you noticed how leftist controllers of
indoctrination  do  not  allow  critical  thinking,  American
history or civics classes?  The leftists indoctrinate students
with social studies, Islamic culture courses, social studies,
socialism and a gradual downgrading of literacy in the primary
grades. In order to ultimately destroy a nation from within,
there must first be a systematic decrease in the quality of
literacy and morality.  As illiteracy and the racism of low
expectation  was  indoctrinated  into  the  American  black
community,  there  arose  an  illiterate  community  of  high
criminality, Ebonics and low achievement.

What was perpetrated against the black American population is
now being foisted upon the mostly white community. That is why
49% percent of white American students now prefer socialism
over the free market economy of opportunity.  It is immoral to



oppress a people.  But it is both immoral and downright scary
to witness a dummied down generation voluntarily choose the
death of America via socialism.  When good is not taught and
enforced, then evil and destruction will prevail. When the
wicked rule the people mourn.  When the righteous reign, the
people rejoice.  America, the time is here and the time is now
to choose truth over socialist/immoral lies. I would that “We
the People” choose wisely. If not, America will be educated to
death via the wicked dens of indoctrination.
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